
December 26, 2023

Dear Friend,

As the end of the year approaches, we wanted to remind you of the
importance of end-of-year giving. Your generosity helps to support the ministry
and mission of the Church, and it allows us to continue to serve and reach out
to our community in meaningful ways.

If you would like to give an end-of-year gift, there is still time to do so. You can
contribute in person, online, text to give, through the church office, or by mail.
Please note that for your gift to be tax-deductible for the current tax year, it
must be received or postmarked by December 31st (this Sunday).

We are grateful for your support and commitment to the Church's ministry.
May God bless you and your family in the coming year. We are believing to
do greater things this new year 2024, than ever before! Be looking for your
contribution statement in the mail come January for 2023.

“Each of you should give what you have decided in your heart to give, not
reluctantly or under compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver.” 2 Corinthians
9:7

Sincerely

P.S. Can’t wait to spend the last day of 2023 with you this coming Sunday!
8:30AM / 10AM


